
Northbound Double-Lane Closures
Monday, September 16th   

11:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.
All traffic lanes will reopen after work hours.  

On Monday, September 16th , the New York City Department of Transportation Division of Bridges 
will replace wooden warning gate at the Pulaski Bridge over Newtown Creek. As a result, 
northbound, double-lane closures will be necessary between 11:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m. 
Rain Date for this work is Tuesday, September 17th . 

At least one lane will be maintained at all times. 

Important Notice

Chery Mckenzie from the office of Community Affairs is available to provide information about this project 
at (212) 839-6307 or cmckenzie@dot.nyc.gov. For all NYC non-emergency services, including inquiries 
regarding NYCDOT construction projects, dial 311. 
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